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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.

R U BY

BEDROOM 2
8'-1" x 8'-0"

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
22'-0" x 10'-11"

MASTER BEDROOM
10'-6" x 9'-3"

BALCONY

BALCONY

ENSUITE

BATH

W/D

F
D/W

03 04 05

06

06

05

04

03

OPEN TO BELOW

07

07

08
08

09

09
10

10

11

12

01

02

01

02

EAST TOWER
TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN

EAST TOWER
3RD MEZZ. FLOOR

FLOORS 2 - 5 ONLY

649  sq.  ft.  |  ba lcony  83  sq. ft. 

TWO  be drooM  +  TWO  BATH 

BEDROOM 2
8'-1" x 8'-0"

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
22'-0" x 10'-11"

MASTER BEDROOM
10'-6" x 9'-3"

BALCONY

BALCONY

ENSUITE

BATH

W/D

F
D/W

03 04 05

06

06

05

04

03

OPEN TO BELOW

07

07

08
08

09

09
10

10

11

12

01

02

01

02

EAST TOWER
TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN

EAST TOWER
3RD MEZZ. FLOOR

FLOORS 2 - 5 ONLY

BEDROOM 2
8'-1" x 8'-0"

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
22'-0" x 10'-11"

MASTER BEDROOM
10'-6" x 9'-3"

BALCONY

BALCONY

ENSUITE

BATH

W/D

F
D/W

03 04 05

06

06

05

04

03

OPEN TO BELOW

07

07

08
08

09

09
10

10

11

12

01

02

01

02

EAST TOWER
TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN

EAST TOWER
3RD MEZZ. FLOOR

FLOORS 2 - 5 ONLY

FLOORS 6 - 50

BEDROOM 2
8'-1" x 8'-0"

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
22'-0" x 10'-11"

MASTER BEDROOM
10'-6" x 9'-3"

BALCONY

BALCONY

ENSUITE

BATH

W/D

F
D/W

03 04 05

06

06

05

04

03

OPEN TO BELOW

07

07

08
08

09

09
10

10

11

12

01

02

01

02

EAST TOWER
TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN

EAST TOWER
3RD MEZZ. FLOOR

FLOORS 2 - 5 ONLY

FLOORS 2 - 5
649 SQ. FT.  |  BALCONY 70 SQ. FT.

VAUG 50546 Floorplan Inserts-FA.indd   12 1/20/17   2:00 PM



Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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Note: All prices, figures, sizes, specifications and information are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E. All areas and stated dimensions are approximate. Actual usable floor space, living area and square footage may vary from stated floor area. All illustrations are artist’s concept only. The unit shown may be 
reverse of the unit purchased. The purchase price does not include any furniture. Details and dimensions of each balcony, terrace or exclusive use area are approximate only. The Declarant reserves the right to increase or decrease the size of any balcony, terrace or exclusive use area and/or alter their configuration.
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